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Newsletter

Dear 4th Grade Families, 
    We had a quick week, but it was jam packed with fun! Students got the chance to keep
working on their puppets in Art, and started finishing their rock cycle comic strips. They
also continued their projects on the Northwest Coast People, creating a collaborative
Google Slides Presentation which they will share next week. 
     It was so nice getting the chance to meet with all of you for conferences to discuss
your child’s progress this year. I am so lucky to have such a wonderful class and
wonderful families that make conferences so fun! 
     I am especially thankful for the gift of this school and classroom community this year.
You have all made my first year here so special already, and I feel so blessed to be a part
of such an incredible community. 

Know of my prayers for you and your family always, and have a very Happy
Thanksgiving!

Best, 
Ms. Nelson

A Note from Ms. NelsonWeek 12

Mystery Readers 
Passport to Adventure

Week of
November 20th

Every year as a countdown to Christmas, I do a
Christmas Book “Advent Calendar” with my
class. Each day, students get to unwrap and hear
a different Christmas book. I would love to
include some surprise “Mystery Readers,” so
they don’t just have to listen to me every day -
and that’s where you come in! If you would like
to be a surprise guest reader please email me
and let me know what Christmas book you
would like to read, and if there are any days in
particular that work better for you to come
in and read! If you cannot come in person, but
would like to participate, you can also send me a
video of you reading a story. Shhhh it’s a
surprise, so don’t tell the kids it’s coming!

Need something to do over your
Thanksgiving Break, besides enjoy
the delicious treats and a break from
school? Are you traveling somewhere
fun in our state? Have your child add
it to their Passport to Adventure!
Remember, Passport activities are not
required, but encouraged, and will be
included in the Washington State
Project that they will turn in at the end
of the year. 


